
 

 

 

 

Village of East Aurora Planning Commission 
 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 7 p.m.  
 

 

Call to Order         Chairman 

 

Introduction of Planning Commission Members    Chairman 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes       Chairman 

  

April 6, 2021 

 

  

New Business 

 

• 636 E. Fillmore Ave-Lisa DeCarlo- Site Plan Application 

 

Applicant presentation, comments from the public 

 

Planning Commission Deliberations (No further input from applicant or the public at this time 

unless Commission members have specific questions for same) 

 

Other Business 

• Update from Member Castle on the Elm Street project 

 

 

Adjournment 

 

Karen Lee – Chairman 

Randy West – Vice Chairman 

Daniel Castle- Member 

Allen A. Ott. Jr. – Member 

Geoff Hintz – Member 

Arron Fisher - Member 

Dale Morris – Member 

Cornell “Bud” Babcock – Alternate Member 

Elizabeth Cassidy – Code Enforcement Officer 

Jessica Taneff- Planning Commission Secretary 

 

 


